

Ref. No. 2021-03-13
March 15, 2021

MEMORANDUM FROM THE DIRECTOR

To

ALL BAR STAFF

Subject

Disinfection of BAR Premises on March 19, 2021

There shall be a thorough disinfection of the entire BAR premises on March 19, 2021 in line with our efforts to prevent infection of all staff in the Bureau following the recent spike in positive cases of COVID-19 variants particularly in Metro Manila. In this regard, office work shall be suspended effective 1:00 p.m., Friday, March 19, 2021, thereafter to resume on Monday, March 22, 2021.

The General Services Unit shall lead the activity in coordination with all divisions/offices.

Further, all BAR staff are reminded to practice basic safety and hygiene protocols while inside the office to support our objectives on this matter.

All concerned are informed and instructed to cooperate accordingly.

VIVENCIO R. MAMARIL, Ph.D.



A food-secure and resilient Philippines with prosperous farmers and fisherfolk

